
 
Dear Oregon House Judiciary Committee Members, 
 
I support HB 3414.  
 
Travelling animal acts using wild or exotic animals are cruel and inhumane to the animals and 
should be prohibited in Oregon.  
 
HB 3214 does not apply to facilities that are accredited, certified, or verified by the Association 
of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), the World Association of Zoos and Aquariums, or the Global 
Federation of Animal Sanctuarys, organizations who are recognized for having high standards 
for earning accreditation and for animal welfare, safety, and protection.  
 
Certain “alternative” organizations offering “accreditation” such as the Zoological Association of 
America (ZAA) have appeared recently who have extremely weak standards of care, dubious 
associations and motives, and a documented history of condoning poor practices of safety and 
animal welfare in their “accredited facilities”. HB 3214 appropriately does not provide 
exemptions based on the so called “accreditation” offered by the ZAA or other such actors.   
 
Submitted for your review in the following 14 pages is an excellent information fact sheet about 
the ZAA and how it compares with AZA standards, provided by the Humane Society of the 
United States. 
 
Respectfully Yours, 
 
Richard Weber 
Portland, Oregon 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


